
August 27, 1997 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18988 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

In regard to your request for verification that you were tuned to WMJT 1370AM on March 13, 1995, I am pleased to say you were indeed 
listening to us. During the six o'clock hour on the evening of the thirteenth we were broadcasting at 5,000 watts. 

I thank you for your correspondence and I apologize for not responding sooner. Good luck and good listening to you. 

Best Regards, 

45G.W/ 
Tom chlosser 
General Manager 
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